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Dr.Eng.Nader Riad  
 

Chairman of Board of Trustees of Nader Riad Prep School in Kafr Amar. 

It gives me much pleasure to express my best wishes having received the 

good news in your letter, and having been learnt that your school has won the 

first position among the prep schools for achieving a result of 100%. 

In this respect.  

I'd like to congratulate you and the school Board of   Directors on this great 

effort based successes which attributes to the concern of our dear students. 

 

Best Wishes of more success in different fields 
Sincerely yours 

28/7/2003 
Governorate of Giaza. 

Chancellor Mahmoud Abu All-leil Rashed. 
 

 
 
  

* Translated from Arabic Original 
28/7/2003 


